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29th October 2019 

 

Proposed Changes for Admission Arrangements for 2021-2022 Academic Year 

The governors of St George’s Primary Catholic Voluntary Academy are consulting on changes to the 
admission arrangements for 2021-2022.  The following changes are proposed to the Oversubscription 
Criteria: 

• The removal of a requirement for a Certificate of Catholic Practice.  
• The removal of the requirement to be a resident in the Parish of St George’s, Sudbury for those 

children with a sibling at the school at the time of admission.  
• The removal of specific named Parishes to a more simplified ‘resident in other parishes’. 
• The addition of criterion ‘Any non-Catholic children who have a sibling at the school, at time of 

admission’. 
• The addition of criterion ‘Children of other Christian denominations whose application is 

supported by a baptismal certificate or a letter from their minister confirming membership’.  
 

The consultation period is from Friday 29th November 2019 to Friday 10th January 2020 (6 weeks).  If you 
wish to comment on the proposed changes please email admissions@stgeorges.harrow.sch.uk 

 

 

Mary Elton 

Chair of Governors 

mailto:office@stgeorges.harrow.sch.uk

